
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 05-20-2025 
 
 
We sent out several weed notices. 
 
We inspected several properties for health code violations. 
 
Investigated a theft report from the golf club and arrested Jeff Bennett for theft. 
 
We investigated a theft from an elderly lady. 
 
We arrested Eddie Fry on a warrant. 
 
We had a very busy weekend during the balloon fest, lots of people and cars. 
 
We investigated an aggravated burglary and theft in the 300 block of N. Jennings and arrested 
Brian Sandoval for aggravated burglary and theft. 
 
I turned in a list of properties to the street department that needs mowed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 


